
December 2007 Issue 
Extreme Outreach Society 

999 McKenzie Ave 
Victoria, BC 

V8X 3G8 
250-384-2064 

Printed on 100% post-consumer recycled newsprint 
with veggie ink. Please share and recycle  

Thanks For Your Support  

10th Annual Christmas Dinner  

 The Bigger Picture: 50 years from now it may not matter what kind of car I drove, what kind of house I 

lived in, how much money was in my bank account, nor what my clothes looked like. But the world may be a little 
better because I was important in the life of a child.                                         anonymous                                                              
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MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW YEAR 

Saturday, January 12/08 at 1 p.m.  Extreme Outreach and 
the area churches are hosting the annual New Year’s Com-
munity Dinner at Esquimalt Legion at 622 Admirals Road. 

800 Stockings is the goal this year 
300 red Children's Stockings full of goodies. 
250 red Women's Stockings ( for women in need ) 
250 Men’s Stockings are needed ( *adopt a sock )  

 

December 22/07 Christmas Party 
Saturday 1pm 

Location 675 Jolly Place 
North Douglas Pentecostal Church 

80 volunteers needed 

 
 
 

We are in need of 
and appreciate  

financial  
donations 

of any amount. 



I will be putting together about 250 Christmas stockings for Extreme Outreach again this 
year, and I am looking for donations of  stocking stuffers. 

 Please have a look around your home 
or keep this need in mind when you 

are shopping.  Your help is very much 
appreciated. 

info@extremeoutreach.com  
All financial donations should be 
made out to:  

 Extreme Outreach Society  
(tax receipts will be mailed out  for financial donations)  

 
Thank You again Liz for tak-
ing on the challenge of coordi-
nating “Extreme Stockings” for 
our street women in need. 
Thanks also to the many  
people who give to support this 
cause. Once again we are 
working together to make this 
happen!                                          
                         Cliff               

The annual surf  trip with our Junior leaders was a 
great time at Long Beach Tofino. Thanks to Paul 
Ainey who came out to teach us how to surf. The 
waves were awesome and we had such a great time 
together. 
Pouring into these kids lives is the best thing going.  

 
Come join our team - we need you! 

 10th ANNUAL EXTREME CHRISTMAS DINNER 

HOW YOU CAN HELP 
We will need:  
80 Volunteers needed on December 22  
50 Turkeys  
Vegetables and trimmings  
150 basketballs, soccer balls etc. 
250 pairs of wool socks (*Adopt-A-Sock)  
300 Red Kids Stockings filled with fun stuff 
250 bright red stockings full of women’s gifts and toilet-
ries 
(These are for the broken hearted women who work the 
streets) 
1000 pocket size bibles.  

 Come Join the Fun 
*Adopt A Sock Program: 
Get  a pair of wool socks and fill it with toiletries & good-
ies.  
How To: 
You get a pair of wool socks and put one inside the 
other  
and stuff it full of toothpaste, shampoo, soap & other 
goodies. This is a great gift!  

80 Volunteers needed December 22 
Each stocking must be marked male or female. 

 
 

Together We Can Make a Difference 
 

Surf ’s Up 



 

We can do everything through him who strengthens me. Philippians 4:13 

More Camp Fun 

The last 2 years we managed to get 2nd place 

2008 were going for first 

Camp 2007 was so exciting! We had 48 kids and lots of help from Hope Bay Bible Camp. A big Thank You to all the help we received. 90%  
needed to be paid for. Thank you to all of you who gave to help these kids come to camp. The kids had such a great time that they wanted to 
stay a month... Next  year will be just as fun! :) Sign Up now to help on July 6-12/08 

The New Garage 
Over the last couple months we have been constructing a new garage. Half of 
this building will be used for Youth For Christ’s Fast Times Car Club. The 
kids will be meeting several nights a week to learn wood working skills and 
will be making a car out of the wood. They then take their creation to camp for 
3 days and race them. This is a time where kids learn about Jesus and His 
ways. We need about $30,000 still to finish this project. If you can help in any 
way that would be great. We are most grateful for all the support and volun-
teers in this project. In our next issue we will give special mention of  all those 
who have helped with this garage. 

 

What a great time as 17 boys and 5 adults went and 
enjoyed a time away at the BC Lion’s and Calgary 
Football Game. It was great to bond with the kids, shar-
ing our strengths & hopes. Thanks for the tickets Dave  
( BC Lions Chaplin ). 



Sponsor a Child in Victoria 
 
Sponsor a child in the Super-Kids program. We have 180 children that need sponsors. 

Twenty dollars a month will support a child. 
We encourage you to pray for your sponsored child. 

With a parents consent we will send you a picture of your sponsored child. 
 

Lets have the best Christmas ever. 
Call Office for more details 

250-384-2064 

How You Can Donate 
• Call our office for details: 
• Preauthorized Debit  
• Visa, Master card 
• Call office to get set up on a monthly or a one-time donation. 
• Goods & Kind Gifts (cars, properties, or anything of value) 
    (a tax receipt will be issued ) 
• Donations can also be received by mail.  
• Cheques payable to Extreme Outreach Society. 
• Bottle Drop! You can also drop off all your refundable bottles 
   at our office location @ 999 McKenzie Ave 

Staff Needed 
 
• Administrator for all office functions and book keeping 
• Fund Raiser 
• Events coordinator 
• Camp Director 
• 10 more adult volunteers needed for Super-Kid Saturdays 
• 40 camp counselors needed for our summer kids camp July 6-12 
• Bus Driver for Saturdays and special events 
• Cooks for meals on Super-Kid Saturdays 
 
 

Thank You All Of You Who Help Us Continue This Work 


